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TO BE ANSWERED ON THE 30TH JULY, 2024

DEFERMENT OF NEET-UG COUNSELLING

77 SHRI ANIL KUMAR YADAV MANDADI:

Will the Minister of Health and Family Welfare be pleased to state:

(a) whether Government has deferred the NEET-UG counselling without announcing any
new date;

(b) if so, the reasons therefor;

(c) whether Government is aware of the fact that, due to deferment of NEET-UG
counselling, the future of lakhs of students has been put in jeopardy; and

(d) the details of steps taken/to be taken by Government to conduct NEET-UG
counselling in a hassle-free manner?

ANSWER
THE MINISTER OF HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE

(SHRI JAGAT PRAKASH NADDA)

(a) to (d) A Statement is laid on the Table of the House.



STATEMENT REFERRED TO IN REPLY TO RAJYA SABHA
STARRED QUESTION NO. 77 * FOR 30TH JULY, 2024

(a) to (d) National Testing Agency (NTA) declared the result of NEET-UG on

26.07.2024. After the declaration of the result by NTA, the date of counselling has been

notified by Medical Counselling Committee (MCC) of Directorate General of Health

Services(DGHS) through public notice dated 29.07.2024. Registration of eligible

candidates will start from first week of August, 2024 and first round of counselling will

start from 14.08.2024.

The allotment of seats under NEET-UG is carried out through a transparent

Online Counselling process. It ensures convenience and accessibility to candidates by

allowing them to participate in a hassle-free manner.

*******

https://neet.nta.nic.in/

